
 

Parent Bulletin 17th May 2024 

Celebration of the word 

 

Achievement points: 

These pupils have accumulated the most achievement points in their year group – well done 
everyone you have won a weekly queue jump pass. 
 
Year 7 - Mason H  
Year 8 - Ethan B  
Year 9 - Sidney O 
Year 10 - Hafsa K 
Year 11 - Reece D 
 
The pupil who has achieved the most excellence points in the school is: 

Sophie G Year 8! 
 
Break and lunch time 

When we return after the may half term there will be some slight changes to break and 

lunch times. In order to prepare for the new structure of the school day we are moving to 

two break and lunch times. Year 7 will join year 9 and 8 will remain on lunch with year 10. 

This means that year 7 lunch will be at 12:30 – 1pm. We will prepare the pupils for this next 

week in form time.  

Year 11 

I have attached a letter for year 11 parents about study leave, I have had some individual 

enquiries about this and wanted to address parents about our position on this, as a school. 



 

Attendance 

We are running an attendance drive next week for the last week of this half term, there will 

be a daily prize draw for all children who maintain 100% throughout the last week of term. 

On the final day we will draw a winner from all of the pupils who have maintained their 

100% – I will announce the winner on the last day of term. Please continue to encourage 

your child to maintain excellent attendance, we know the link between future outcomes 

and excellent attendance and rely on parents and carers to support us with this. However, 

of your child is struggling with their attendance please contact our Education Welfare 

Officer Mrs Norton for support: rnorton@allsaintscatholiccollege.com. 

Uniform 

I would like to remind parents about the importance of ensuring all pupils have the correct 

items of uniform in school. When I meet with pupils I remind them that this is how we 

represent our school community; pupils are expected to meet the same standards of 

uniform. During the summer term pupils do not need to wear a jumper but they must wear 

their blazer. No pupil should be wearing a coat in the school building – all pupils are aware 

of this. Currently all boys must wear a school tie and this will extend to all pupils, including 

female pupils, from September. If your child has lost their tie please purchase another one 

from Parent Pay and collect from the school office. Pupils who do not wear the correct 

items of uniform will be given a sanction in school. 

Key Dates: 

Year 9 retreats to Savio House 10th – 12th June 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze 21st/22nd June 

Year 11 Prom 26th June 

Duke of Edinburgh Silver – 12th-14th July 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 
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